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Our latest figures show that the main reason people use our 

Foodbanks in Bodmin, Camelford & Wadebridge is currently due 

to low income. During this financial year from April - September 

2015, our statistics show that 30% of people were referred to our 

foodbanks by a professional service because they were struggling 

to afford food whilst employed on a low wage. Since April this 

year we have fed 1,267 people in crisis.

Why people use our Foodbanks…
For all our weekly news, why not 
follow us on Twitter @WadebridgeFB 
or like us on Facebook.

We’d like to thank The 
Chough Bakery, the 
award winning bakers 
from Padstow for their 
very generous donation 
of delicious pasties 
given to our Foodbank. 
The ingredients in a 
Chough pasty are all 
locally sourced. 
Thank you to everyone at 
The Chough Bakery for your continued 
support throughout the year.

Our Foodbanks provide an average of 
1,169 nutritionally balanced meals to 
local people in crisis every week. 

Did you know…

Wadebridge Foodbank & StoreHouse, Bridgend, Wadebridge, Cornwall. PL27 6DA 
Tel: 01208 815374

Email: contact@wadebridgefoodbank.org   Website: www.wadebridgefoodbank.org
www.facebook.com/WadebridgeFoodbankStoreHouse   Twitter @WadebridgeFB

Registered Charity No. 1146404 (England & Wales)

Thank you to 
The Chough Bakery

We really appreciate your continued support, this 
month we are in need of sponge puddings, tinned 
tomatoes, toiletries and household cleaning items.



Wadebridge Foodbank & Storehouse 

Bodmin
Bodmin Christian Fellowship,

Berrycoombe Road, 
Bodmin. PL31 2NS

Monday & Wednesday 1pm - 3pm 

Camelford
St Thomas’ Church, 
Tuesday 2pm-4pm

Wadebridge
Bridgend, Wadebridge. PL27 6DA

Can you help by supporting the work of the Foodbank & Storehouse? If so, please detach and return the slip below.

Name:     Email Address:
Address:

I would like more information on the work of the Wadebridge Foodbank  YES / NO
I would like a Standing Order Form  YES / NO
I would like to make a donation to the work of Wadebridge Foodbank for £

Please return to Wadebridge Foodbank, Bridgend, Wadebridge, Cornwall, PL27 6DA. 

Cheques can be made payable to ‘Wadebridge Foodbank and Storehouse’

Harvest Festival Donations

 Thank you to all our Foodbank Friends for your continued support 

Foodbank Drop-In Times
The Foodbank helps local people in 
crisis in Bodmin, Camelford, 
Wadebridge and the surrounding 
rural areas by providing three days’ 
worth of nutritionally balanced 
dried and tinned food. Food is given 
out in exchange for a voucher that 
is distributed by local statutory and 
voluntary organisations such as 
schools, doctors, churches etc. If 
you or some-one you know needs 
food, or you are a statutory or 
voluntary agency and want to hold 
vouchers, please contact us on 
01208 815374.

The Storehouse is a local project 
helping local people. People donate 
second hand furniture, white goods 
& household items in good condition 
to the StoreHouse, and these are 
given free of charge to someone in 
need, or sold for a reasonable price 
in our shop. Come and have a 
browse, one person’s junk is 
another person’s treasure! to the 
StoreHouse, and these are given 
free of charge to someone in need, 
or sold for a reasonable price in our 
shop. Come and have a browse, one 
person’s junk is another person’s 
treasure!

If you would like to donate to this year’s Operation 

Christmas Child Shoebox Appeal, please drop off your 

gift-filled shoebox plus the £3 donation to cover shipping 

costs at the StoreHouse Shop before the 23rd November. 

To find out more and to pick up your leaflet with all the 

information about the Appeal please pop into the 

Wadebridge Foodbank & StoreHouse, we are open from 

10am-4pm Monday–Thursday, at Bridgend, Wadebridge 

(next to Julian Foye) or call us on 01208 815374.

�

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Appeal

Our Tesco Christmas Food 
Collection will take place at the 
Padstow & Wadebridge stores on 

Friday 4th & Saturday 5th 
December. 

All donations will be gratefully 
received and much appreciated.

As we head in to the chilly Autumn/ 
Winter weather, your generous food 
donations are gratefully received 
and a welcome addition to the food 
boxes. Thank you so much to all our 
local Schools and Churches for giving 
the food donated from their Harvest 
Festivals to our Foodbank. 
Since April this year we have 
distributed nearly 12 tonnes of food 
and it is thanks to you we are able to 
continue helping people in crisis. 

Isabelle, Grace, Tom, Daniel & Declan from 
St Tudy Primary School with their generous 
donation of Harvest Festival food.


